
 
 
The Fife Council (Westburn Lane, St 
Andrews) (Temporary Prohibition of Use) 
Order 2025 

 
 
 

 

 
Temporary Road Closure 

Westburn Lane, St Andrews 
 
 

WHERE? St Andrews, Westburn Lane – From end of property 
no. 14 to property no. 13.   
 
There is no alternative route for vehicular traffic. 

 
 

Access for emergency services, residents and 
pedestrians will be maintained. 
 
 

WHEN? From 08.00hrs on 19/05/25 to 23.59hrs on 18/11/26, 
or until earlier completion of the works.   

  
 

WHY? To allow Roofing and Brickwork repairs to be 
carried out in safety. 
 
 
 

WHO? AKP Scotland Ltd is responsible for these works 
and  
can be contacted as follows: 
 
 
 
Contact Telephone Number:   07534 444632 
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